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ASX Announcement 
 

3 January 2024 
 
Share buyback announcements 
 

Maas Group Holdings (“MGH or “the Company” (ASX: MGH)) today has lodged a Final 
Buyback Notification (Appendix 3C) and Notification of Cessation of Securities (Appendix 
3H) in regard to the Company’s on-market share buyback for the 12 month period 4 
January 2023 to 3 January 2024.  

Please refer to MGH’s ASX announcement of 15 December 2023 for details of the extension 
of the Company’s on-market share buyback for a further 12 month period, which is 
proposed to commence 4 January 2024. 

 

 

This ASX announcement was authorised by Candice O’Neill, Company Secretary.  

For further information, please contact Candice O’Neill, Company Secretary of MGH on 
(02) 5852 1800 or companysecretary@maasgroup.com.au. 

About Maas Group Holdings Limited  
 
MGH is a leading independent Australian construction material, equipment and service 
provider with diversified exposures across the civil, infrastructure, mining and real estate 
end market. 
 


